
 
Brass Castle 

5th Grade Parent Information Night 
for 

2019-2020 6th Grade Students 
 

Monday, May 13, 2019 
6pm-7pm 

All-Purpose Room 
 

To prepare for your child’s 2019-2020 6th grade school year,  
we will be hosting a 5th grade parent information night.   

The following items will be discussed:  
 

• Stokes Trip Health & Medication Information 
• 6th Grade Immunization Requirements 
• Pre-Participation Physical Evaluations (requirement for 6th grade students 

interested in participating in various clubs, including archery, running, etc.) 

• 6th Grade Hot Topics 

 
If you have any questions regarding this event, please contact the  
Brass Castle main office at 908-689-1188 ext. 3600.  Thank you! 

 
 


